BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL
PITAMPURA, DELHI - 110034

Circular

October 10, 2017
Dear Parents,

In order to ensure the safety of the students,
no visitors will be allowed in the school
premises at 7:30 a.m. for Classes VI to Xll and
8:30 a.m. for classes PP-l to Class-V. You are
requested to strictly follow the visiting hours
between 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. Kindly fix a
prior appointment with teachers through school
diaries or meet them on working Saturdays. It
is advised to largely use the mail connect with
the Class Teacher/ Class Rep./ Headmistress/
Vice-Principal/ Principal.

Thanks & Regards,

(Ms. Meenu Goswami)
Principal BS_CIR'17



